Public Hearing

The Boulder Town Council will hold a public
hearing on Thursday, December 4, 2014, at 6:45
p.m. in the Community Center, 351 N. 100 E., for
the purpose of receiving comment on the Council’s
proposal to open and make changes to the 2014-15
budget. A copy of the proposed change can be
viewed at the Town Office during regular office
hours.
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